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Pat O’'Neill

Foreshore Unit,

Department of Environment, Community & Local Government,
Newtown Road,

Wexford.

Re: Foreshore L ease application by Cork County Council in respect of the
widening. raising and re-alignment of the Pier road, construction of a new quay

wall, steps and footpath at Baltimore, Co. Cork (MS 51/8/1422A)

Dear Mr. O Neill,
| refer to the above Foreshore Lease/Licence Application.
The applicant no longer intends to proceed with this scheme. On behalf of Cork

County Council, | hereby wish to withdraw this application. Please return all
documents issued to your department as soon as possible.

Yours sincerel
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Shane McCarthy B Eng., MIEI
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